
Ms. Vallarelli’s September Newsletter 
 

    Wow, did the summer fly by or what!  September is here and the new school year 

has begun.  The first month of school will be an enjoyable one where we look forward to 

getting to know all about your child. We have a lot in store for this school year and will 

be writing monthly newsletters to keep you informed! This month we will focus on back 

to school, “All About Me”, and apple theme.  We will learn about your child's favorite 

things, their family members, and recognizing their name. Here are our themes for 

September: 

All About Me- Students will be studying their own special qualities and features, 

recognizing their names, and telling us all about their unique families. 

Apples- The apple theme will engulf our classroom! Pictures, diagrams, hands – on (oh 

my!) will surround the kiddos.  Students will learn all about the differences and 

similarities of apples.  Our centers will include an apple tree where kiddos can make 

apple pies in our dramatic play area, apple color sorting, apple patterns and more!   

 

Each month we will also focus on a specific letter, number, shape, color, and community 

helper. This month we will be discussing: 

 

Here are some important dates for this month: 

 09/16: Full Schedule Begins (8:45-2:30pm M-F)  

 09/23: Extra Curricular Programs Begin   

 09/25: Getting To Know You Meet & Greet for Parents 9am 

 

 

 Happy birthday to Teddy, Rio O., and Junnosuke!  

 

 

We are looking forward to an amazing year, watching each and every student grow in 

their own individual ways.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me 

at  kmvallarelli@gmail.com. 

 

Best, 

Ms. Vallarelli, Mrs. Bona, and Mrs. Hassett 

 Color- Red 

 Shape- Circle 

 Community helper(s) - Teachers, Bus drivers, Crossing guards, Librarians.   

 Number – 1  

 Letter – Aa, Bb 
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